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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As per our school calendar, Tempest Photographers are coming into Cedarbank School on Tuesday 5
th

 

February 2019 to take individual photographs as well as year group photographs of S1 and S6. 

 

Arrangements have been made to transport pupils from Armadale Academy and Deans Annexe to 

Cedarbank School by mini bus. The photographs will be taken in the Baptist Church Hall. 

 

We ask for your co-operation in ensuring that your son/daughter is in full school uniform on Tuesday. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

Ms A O’Hagan 

Head Teacher        

             

 
        @CedarbankSchool 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


